
 The Bottom 95% Has Moved!

Back in 1995 I created the Bottom 95% award as a way to recognize those pages that were not on the Top 5% lists of any web site. Keeping the list of Bottom

95% sites, as you can imagine, quickly became more than I could handle, and I passed along the duties of keeping the list to Ben Guaraldi, who seemed to

have more time for this. Then in 1998 control passed to Rob Taylor, He even got a great easy-to-remember URL:

http://www.bottom95.com

Take a look at his page (after you're done with looking at my pages, of course!) Sorry for any inconvenience, and thanks for your support.

 

Find out how your site can be named an Official Bottom 95% Site!

[Back to Peter's Page]

I am Peter Alan Dutton, Jr. <dutton@adapco.com>

The Official "Bottom 95% Sites On The Web" Site Has Moved! http://web.archive.org/web/20020802064436/http://www.naples.net/~nfn02644/bottom.html

1 af 1 20-12-2009 10:29


